
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 
 
 
 
July 10, 1995 

 

Mr. Jan Stevens 

52 West Hudson, #2 

Englewood, NJ  07631-1719 

 

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

 

Per our telephone conversation this morning, I am enclosing a complete copy of our June 21, 1995 

news release as well as copies of notices as they appeared in the Federal Register. 
 

In addition, I have added you to our mailing list and will send you a copy of the transcript from the 

Review Board’s hearing in New Orleans when it becomes available. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 
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